
 

Memorandum 21-121 
TO:  HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  MELISSA JACOBSEN, MMC, CITY CLERK 

DATE:  JULY 22, 2021 

SUBJECT: LETTER FROM MAYOR CASTNER REGARDING KENIA PENINSULA BOROUGH 
PLANNING COMMISSION APPOINTMENTS 

 
Mayor Castner had prepared a letter to the Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly regarding appointments to 
the Borough Planning Commission Appointments.  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Approve the attached letter.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


